

May 30, 2012

Dr. Sandy Weeks Associate Provost Texas A&M University-Commerce P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Weeks:

Thank you for your letter of March 19, 2012, providing notification that the name of the Department of Social Work has been changed to the School of Social Work, effective March 15, 2012.

Change of name only to "School" from "Department" does not constitute a substantive change and does not require notification. We acknowledge the information, will add it to our files, and request no further information.

Best regards, Belle D. Wheelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

cc:

BSW/ABC:efk

Dr. Dan Jones, President and Chief Executive Officer

Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson